

NORTH CAROLINA PUBLIC STAFF UTILITIES COMMISSION

February 24, 2022

Ms. A. Shonta Dunston, Interim Chief Clerk North Carolina Utilities Commission 4325 Mail Service Center Raleigh, North Carolina 27699-4300

> Re: Docket No. E-100, Sub 175 – In the Matter of Biennial Determination

of Avoided Cost Rates for Electric Utility Purchases from Qualifying

Facilities - 2021

Dear Ms. Dunston:

Attached for filing is the confidential version of the Public Staff's Initial Statement in the above-referenced docket. Confidential information is contained on pages 31-35 and 42-43. An electronic copy is being emailed to briefs@ncuc.net.

By copy of this letter, I am forwarding a copy to all parties of record authorized to receive the confidential version by electronic delivery.

Sincerely,

Electronically submitted s/ Robert B. Josev Staff Attorney

robert.josev@psncuc.nc.gov

Attachment

Executive Director (919) 733-2435

Accounting (919) 733-4279 Consumer Services (919) 733-9277

Economic Research (919) 733-2267

Energy (919) 733-2267

Legal (919) 733-6110

Transportation (919) 733-7766 Water/Telephone (919) 733-5610